
Volunteers of Aggarwal  College Ballabgarh Carried out Tricolor Campaign 

in Chandawali 

 

 August 13, 2022, under the banner of University Outreach Program of Aggarwal 

College Ballabgarh, under the direction of College Principal Dr. Krishan Kant 

Gupta, a campaign was launched to make the general public aware under the 

Tricolor Mission in the adopted village Chandawali. The volunteers of the college 

along with University Outreach Program Coordinator Mr. Subhash Kailoriya 

distributed tricolor flags to the village folk present in  Chandawali and called upon 

them to install them at their homes. It is worth mentioning that the entire country is 

celebrating Azadi k aAmrit Mahotsav to commemorate 75 years of the country's 

Independence. Aggarwal College Ballabgarh organizes such awareness campaigns 

from time to time. 

 


